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11 December 2012

Mr Glenn Worthington

Secretary

Joint Select Committee on the Constitutional Reform of Local Government
PO Box 6021

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Worthington,

Re: Constitutional Recognition of Local Government

Mosman

Mosman Municipal Council
Civic Centre

Mosman Sguare

PO Box 211

Spit Junction 2088

DX 9301 Mosman NSW
Telephone 02 9978 4000
Facsimile 02 9978 4132

ABN 94 414 022 939

coungil@mosman.nsw.gov.au
WWW.mosman.nsw.gov.au

| am writing to express Mosman Council’s support for financial recognition of local government in

the Australian Constitution.

Mosman Council has considered this issue on numerous occasions and has repeatedly indicated
its support for constitutional recognition of local government. This position was again reaffirmed
at Council's Meeting of 4 December 2012, when Council particularly indicated its support for
constitutional change that will provide certainty for current and future funding arrangements

between Federal and local governments.

| would be grateful if you could advise the Joint Select Committee of Mosman Council’s position
and look forward to the outcomes of the Committee’s deliberations on this important issue.

Yours faithfully,

(V HR May pswm)
GENERAL MANAGER

Proud to be Mosman
Protecting our Heritage
Planning our Future
Involving our Community
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